
Dear Students and Staff, hello and warmest greetings, 
  
We are the Chaplaincy Team at GCU, and are delighted to take this opportunity to introduce 
ourselves to you and wish you all the very best for this semester and academic year. 
  
The team reflects the diverse, vibrant community of the University and so includes 
representatives from many faith and belief groups and traditions – Buddhism, Christianity 
(Anglican, Catholic, Church of Scotland and others), Humanism, Islam, Judaism. 
  
We work out of the Faith and Belief Centre, which can be found tucked away in the William 
Harley Building, just beside the main route onto Campus. The Centre is a vibrant space for all 
members of the University community. You may be interested in contacting us for personal 
reasons, to start up a student Faith/Belief group at the University, in using the Centre for 
meetings and gatherings, or for individual or group reflection, prayer or meditation, or to 
take part in our developing programme of events for students and staff, aimed at enhancing 
the spiritual and cultural life of GCU. 
  
Our main aims, in liaison with key University support services and the Students’ Association, 
are to support you on your journey through University; encourage and inspire a healthy, 
happy and unified individual and collective spirit within the whole University community; 
and,  whoever you are and whatever your beliefs, we want you to know that there is 
someone to turn to in your ‘hour of need for human kindness’ and for companionship 
generally. 
  
So come and visit, get in touch and look out for us on campus. 
  
We very much look forward to hearing from you and meeting you. 
  
Go well, go in love and go in peace, 
  
The Chaplaincy Team @ GCU   
 

 

 

 


